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CIED-IUST Foundation Concludes One-Week Short-Term Computer 

Course for Students of the Department of Islamic Studies 

 

December 13: A one-week short-term course on computer applications was organized from 

December 9-13, 2024, by CIED-IUST Foundation for the students of the Department of Islamic 

Studies at IUST. 

 

More than 30 students attended the course. The course was designed to equip students with 

practical skills in key applications such as Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint and other 

relevant digital tools, empowering them to thrive in an increasingly technology driven world. 

 

The program was led by experienced trainers from CIED-IUST Foundation, who provided    

personalized guidance to help students master essential computer skills. Special emphasis was 

placed on ensuring that all participants gained the technological proficiency necessary for 

building up entrepreneurial and innovative spirit. 

 

The valedictory session was attended by Prof. Parvez A. Mir, CEO CIED-IUST Foundation, 

Dr. Showkat Hussain Dar, Head of the Department of Islamic Studies and other esteemed 

members of the CIED-IUST Foundation. During the session, participants expressed their 

gratitude to the trainers for the insightful and enriching sessions. Certificates were distributed 

to the participants. 


